
 

CUPERTINO DISASTER COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino Disaster 
Council scheduled for Thursday, February 18, 2021, has been cancelled due to lack 
of business. The next regular meeting will be held Thursday, May 20, 2021. 
 
Dated this 12th day of February, 2021. 
 
 

/s/Thomas Chin_____________ 
Liaison 

 


